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26 June 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CRICKET TEAM PHOTOS - YEAR 7-10 

 

All students who have represented the school at Cricket this season are invited to attend the team photos taking 

place on Monday 30 June and Friday 4 July. 

 

Students are required to wear their cricket whites and trainers and assemble on the field by the cricket pavilion at 

their allocated time.  No gloves, pads, helmets or caps should be worn. 

 

Year 7 students may wear their cricket kit all day.  Year 8-10 students should come into school in uniform, change 

into kit at break and change back into uniform after the photos. 

 

Kind regards 

Matthew Pardoe 

Head of Cricket 

 
  

MONDAY 30 JUNE 
 
Year 7 11:40am Students may come into school in their cricket kit. 

Arrive by the pavilion promptly at the start of break (11.40am) 
They may stay in their cricket kit for the remainder of the school day. 
 

Year 8 
 
 
 
Year 9 

1.25pm 
 
 
 

1.40pm 

Change into kit during break. 
Arrive by the pavilion promptly at 1.25pm 
Change back into school uniform after the photo. 
 
Change into kit during break. 
Arrive by the pavilion promptly at 1.40pm 
Change back into school uniform after the photo. 
 

FRIDAY 4 JULY 
 
Year 10 1.25pm Change into kit during break. 

Arrive by the pavilion promptly at 1.25pm 
Change back into school uniform after the photo. 
 

   
 

 


